
 

 
Page 1 

 
  

                   

 

 

 

       

 
 

 

  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

It is wonderful to see everyone at our outdoor worship services! I have some important & exciting 
information to share with you on behalf of Tammy & the Children/Youth Committee. 
 

VBS – VBS plans have changed due to COVID-19. We plan to have VBS in a “Backyard Bible Club” 
format outside in late July/early August. Individual snacks will be provided instead of meals. We will 
need volunteers to teach, lead recreation, serve snacks, etc. More details are forthcoming. Please 
pray how you can help to reach our community with the hope of Christ during these uncertain times. 
 

Van – We have purchased a used van with available youth funds. The lettering on the sides will be 
changed soon as well as some touch-up work. This van will be used as an outreach tool to provide 
transportation for kids/youth who need it. It will also be used for local kids/youth trips & activities. 
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 Blessings 
 

  

ABSOLUTION              COMFORT 
CONSECRATION          DEDICATION   
GRACE                       INTERCESSION 
JOY                           KINDNESS 
LOVE                         MERCY 
PROTECTION             SANCTIFICATION 
 

  

   

   

 

 

 


